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From: Annebelle Nery 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 9:13 AM
To: Leadership / Management Group <LeadershipGroup@collegeofthedesert.edu>
Subject: PRU deadline extended
 
Good morning Leadership,
 
As the administrative co-chair of Assessment of Planning and Outcomes Subcommittee, I would like
to announce that the due dates for PEPs/PEP-Ups and PRUs have been extended to the last day of

spring semester, which is May 22nd.
 
Thank you,
 
Annebelle Nery, PhD
Vice President of Instruction
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